EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE


Special Meeting: Wednesday 30th April, 2014


at 2.00 p.m. 

PRESENT:- Councillors Pidduck (Chairman), Sweeney (Vice-Chairman), Barlow, Bell, Garnett, Guselli, Hamilton, Irwin, Seward and Williams.

135 – Apologies for Absence/Attendance of Substitute Members
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Graham and Richardson.

Councillor Williams attended as a substitute for Councillor Richardson.

REFERRED ITEMS

THE FOLLOWING MATTERS ARE REFERRED TO COUNCIL FOR DECISION

136 – Housing Management Forum: Recommendation - Relocation of Housing Service to the Town Hall
The recommendation of the Special Housing Management Forum held on 16th April, 2014 was submitted for consideration.

N.B. The Minutes are reproduced as Appendix 1 to the Minutes of this meeting.

RECOMMENDED:- To recommend the Council to agree that £250K be made available from the Housing Revenue Account balance to contribute towards the cost of the Housing Service being relocated.

The meeting closed at 2.13 p.m.
